
 

Dymock Parish Council 
           3 Brook Farm Court 
                        Little Marcle 

Ledbury 
HR8 2JY 

 
 

 
Notification of Publicity of the Dymock Draft Neighbourhood Development Plan Pre-Submission Version  

Statutory Consultees - Regulation 14 Town and Country Planning, England, Neighbourhood Planning 

(General) Regulations 2012)  

I would like to inform you that we have produced a Pre-Submission Version of the Dymock Neighbourhood 

Development Plan. You have been identified as a Statutory Consultee and we hereby seek your views.  

The consultation period commences on 5 January 2024 and runs until 16 February 2024 

The Draft Neighbourhood Plan and other supporting documents can be viewed from the Dymock 

Neighbourhood Plan website: www.dymock-ndp.org 

 

Hard copies of the Draft Neighbourhood Plan can be reviewed at Dymock Parish Hall on 6 January, 20 January 

and 3 February And / Or Broom’s Green Memorial Hall on 7 January, 21 January, and 4 February 2024. 

One or more members of the NDP Steering Group will be on hand to discuss contents of the NDP. 

 

Please submit any comments on the Draft Neighbourhood Development Plan by either:  

• email to  enquiries@dymock-ndp.org                                                            or by 

 

• placing your written comments in the NDP Post box either outside the Beauchamp Arms or outside 

Broom’s Green Memorial Hall 

When we submit the Plan, personal information, including your name, address and email may be shared 

with Forest of Dean District Council to enable them to discharge their legal duties in relation to publicising 

and consulting on the submission version of the plan and for organising the examination in accordance with 

the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations.  

To comply with the requirements of the Data Protection legislation, when commenting, please confirm you 

have read and understood this statement and give your consent for your personal details being provided to 

Forest of Dean District Council to enable them to perform their duties.  

Yours faithfully  

 

 

Tony Eagle 

Chair of Dymock Parish Council 

http://www.dymock-ndp.org/
mailto:enquiries@dymock-ndp.org

